



23/08/23

Balmacewen Road - Pavement Rehabilitation

Dear Resident

We wish to inform you that the Balmacewen Road Pavement Rehabilitation works will be commencing on the 28th of August and are expected to be completed by the 20th of October.

During this time, we will be excavating the roadway and completely rebuilding the pavement between Helensburgh Road and Rosebank Ave.

Balmacewen Road will be reduced to one lane throughout the duration of the works. During this time on-street parking will be restricted to allow a safe working space. Lynn Street will be closed at the Northern end and residents are asked to use the Southern entrance when entering and exiting the street during the period of 4th September and the 17th November.

There will be periods during works hours that will affect Blantyre Road, Jason Street and Upland Street resident access, but temporary access will be restored overnight.

Refuse collection will still run as usual and if you live on Balmacewen Road within the worksite, please place your bin outside your house and our team will take it to the end of the site to be emptied and returned to your property.

Temporary bus stops will be in place at the Eastern end of the work site on Balmacewen Road.

Work hours will commence from 7.30am to 5.30pm (Monday-Saturday).

You or your children may like to look at the worksite which we welcome, but please remember this worksite poses many hazards. If you wish to look, please do so from a safe distance and remain behind the site fencing.

Please liaise directly with our staff onsite or myself, should you have any specific requirements at any time.

If you have any concerns or need to know more about the works please contact the below.

Keith Matheson – Contract Manager 027 7034951 Keith.matheson@southroads.co.nz